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Staff Report

For City Council Worksession 10/30/2018

Subject - Plastic Bags (for future reference)

Synopsis - Last City Council meeting, packets included information on existing plastic
bag ban ordinances across the State of Oregon. Expressed interest on the possibility of
developing a city ordinance here in Gearhart spurred further research. Here are some
materials for review. They serve to informally introduce possibilities. If officially added to
the agenda down the road, this information may aid in making the decision whether to
pursue city legislation, or not.

The goal is to only distribute the research at Tuesday’s worksession. Plastic bags will
not be part of the discussion.
Have a great weekend!
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